
Sydney Groves 
 

Many stores (ex. Fred Meyers) are requiring consumers to show their receipts upon exiting the
store. Knowing that there is a risk to handling receipts I would love if we could develop restrictions
on the materials receipts are made out of so that consumers have to handle dangerous materials less.
I dislike that I have no choice but to touch the receipt since it is required to exit.


